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Tuesday, January 24, 2017 Note from Mrs. Porter

Hello Xavier Family!

Tommy Rookardand Ciara Gaureceived a plaque for 
their participation in the Rotary Club³s Leadership 

Convention

Our students have, once again, started the new year off right! I 

am so proud of our kiddos. They work hard, are respectful and 

faith-filled! J

Please join me in congratulating CIARA GAU and TOMMY 

ROOKARD for participating in the Rotary Youth Leadership 

Academy in Leavenworth. This leadership conference was held 

over two Saturdays and included classes on leadership, building 

pride & self-esteem, planning finances, setting goals, building a 

resume, and business etiquette. Well done! J

{ǇŜŀƪƛƴƎ ƻŦ ·ŀǾƛŜǊ ƭŜŀŘŜǊǎΧΦ[ŜǘΩǎ ƘŜŀǊ ƛǘ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ ǎŜŎƻƴŘ ǎŜƳŜǎǘŜǊ 

Xavier Student Leadership winners! They are:  

SIXTH GRADE:CIARA GAU & HANNAH HUDSON

FIFTH GRADE:JONAH NICHOL & CALLIE SEBER

FOURTH GRADE:BEN TODD

THIRD GRADE:KEIRA HUDSON

Students are buzzing about Young Rembrandts starting up again! 

I can feel the creativity in the air! Please see the enclosed flyer in 

this newsletter.

Our fifth graders are ready and set to attend STARBASE again this 

year! Thank you to all of our parent volunteers and drivers who 

ƳŀƪŜ ǘƘƛǎ ƘŀǇǇŜƴ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎΗ ²Ŝ ƭƛǘŜǊŀƭƭȅ ŎƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ 

participate without you! J

5ƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘΧ bŜȄǘ CǊƛŘŀȅΣ нκоκмт ȅƻǳ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŘǊƻǇǇƛƴƎ ƻŦŦ ȅƻǳǊ 

ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ŀǘ LƳƳŀŎǳƭŀǘŜ /ƻƴŎŜǇǘƛƻƴ /ƘǳǊŎƘ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ !ƭƭ {ȅǎǘŜƳΩǎ 

Mass celebration to close out National Catholic Schools Week. 

Please see flyer attached for more details.

LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜƴΩǘ ŜƴǊƻƭƭŜŘ ŦƻǊ ƴŜȄǘ ȅŜŀǊΣ tǊŜǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ŜƛƎƘǘƘ 

grade, please do so. We are looking toward the future and want 

to have good numbers for planning purposes.

We are gearing up for an exciting National Catholic Schools 

Week, beginning with our PTO Sock Hop on Friday 1/27 and our 

Eucharistic celebration this Sunday, 1/29. Please look for details 

ƛƴ ǘƘƛǎ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǘǘŜǊΦ L ŎŀƴΩǘ ǿŀƛǘ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ȅƻǳ ŀƭƭ ŀǘ ōƻǘƘΗ J

Thanks for all you do to make Xavier a great place to learn and 

ƎǊƻǿΣ ǳƴŘŜǊ DƻŘΩǎ ƎƻƻŘ ǳƳōǊŜƭƭŀΗΗ J

Come Holy Spirit!



A Note from Sister Jane

Catholic Schools Week is a nationwide 

celebration. Each year the Church sets aside this 

week to remember, to commemorate, and to 

celebrate the importance of Catholic Schools.  

To remember: “The Academy of Kickapoo Street” 

opened in 1860, shortly after the Sisters of Charity 

arrived in Leavenworth. The current Immaculata

High School opened its doors in 1924.  Such a 

long and proud history!

To commemorate: The tremendous impact 

Immaculata High School has had on the lives of so 

many.  I’ve heard it said by many alumni that they 

“bleed green”. I say no wonder!  It is part of your 

spiritual DNA!

To celebrate: The friendships, the memories, the 

accomplishments, “all that has been, and the good 

that is yet to be”. (Mother Xavier)

Ecclesiastes 3:1 reminds us “that there is a time for 

everything”: to be born, to die, to weep, to laugh, 

to mourn, to celebrate, . . . Although we may wish 

otherwise, the time is now.

We open this year’s celebration of Catholic 

Schools Week by gathering as a school family to 

celebrate Mass. (Sacred Heart Church, Sunday, 

Jan. 29, 11 a.m.)  Please join us as we celebrate all 

that has been!  Immaculata High School will leave 

its mark not only on society, but on our hearts!  

AND we want to celebrate all that will be!  GO 

XAVIER! 

Catholic Schools Week

Catholic Schools: Communities of Faith, 

Knowledge, and Service

K-6th Grade

January 27th, Friday ïSock Hop

Students may wear Sock Hop attire to school this 

day.  Sock Hop Dance, 6:00 p.m. ï8:00 p.m. at 

Sacred Heart Parish Hall.  

January 29th, Sunday -- Opening All Systems Mass 

at 11:00 a.m. Sacred Heart Catholic Church

Students pass out book marks at Mass.  Students 

are encouraged to wear their school uniform.

January 30th, Monday -- Celebrating our Nation

Students wear Red, White, and Blue tops and 

bottoms with athletic shoes.  All school prayer 

service.

January 31st, Tuesday -- Celebrating our Students 

& Parents

Students may bring board game and have game 

time. Dress for the day is pajamas with athletic 

shoes.  Gift of appreciation to parents.

February 1st, Wednesday -- Celebrating our 

Community

Cards for Mother House/Homestead/Other--

SOUPER Bowl--Students wear jerseys and jeans--

Students bring in soup cans (canned food).

February 2nd, Thursday -- Celebrating Vocations

Write letters to Sisters/Priests. Students dress up, 

ñWhat is God calling me to be?ò  Students may 

dress up in the career attire of their choice.

February 3rd, Friday -- Closing All System Mass at 

8:30 a.m. Immaculate Conception Catholic Church

Thanksgiving for the Religious in our community.Kindergarten painting with ´snowµ



Preschool

P.E. at preschool!

 

 

 

Preschool Campus 

Help us STOMP OUT Cancer!! 

 Bring any $ donation you wish and wear 

your best STOMPING tennis shoes so we can be 

Part of the Cure!! 

Monday, January 30  

8:20 to 8:30 a.m. and 12:25 to 12:35 p.m. 
   

 

Children will ōŜ ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎŜŘ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ά{ǘƻƳǇ hǳǘ /ŀƴŎŜǊέ by:  giving support to 
those who are battling cancer and PRAYING for families and doctors/researchers.  
We will also join together in the physical, healthy activity of STOMPING our way 
through the hallway.J  We will conclude with a short Prayer Service.  All children 
and family members coming to their regularly scheduled class times Monday, 
January 30th, are invited to participate, donate, and pray together!!   
 
Our 2 Day families are welcome to make their donations any day during the week.   
 
 

ALL donations will be given to the American Cancer Society in honor of our Xavier 
Catholic School family members who are survivors or are currently fighting 
cancer.      Thank You for your generosity and prayers!! 
 
 

Catholic Schools Week

Catholic Schools: Communities of Faith, 

Knowledge, and Service

Xavier Preschool

January 26th, Thursday ï2 day T/TH classes Pioneer 

Picnic

Students may wear pioneer/cowboy or Native American 

Costumes to school.

January 27th, Friday ï3/5 day, 2 day W/F classes 

Pioneer Picnic

Students may wear pioneer/cowboy or Native American 

Costumes to school.

January 27th, Friday ïSock Hop

Sock Hop Dance, 6:00 p.m. ï8:00 p.m. at Sacred Heart 

Parish Hall.

January 29th, Sunday -- Opening All Systems Mass at 

11:00 a.m. Sacred Heart Catholic Church

Students are encouraged to wear school uniform.

January 30th, Monday ï

Stomp Out Cancer ïsee attached flyer

January 31st, Tuesday -- Celebrating our Students

School Spirit Day, students may wear green and white.

February 1st, Wednesday ïCelebrating our Students

School Spirit Day, students may wear green and white.

February 2nd, Thursday ïThank you to Parents

Write letters to Sisters/Priests. Students dress up, ñWhat 

is God calling me to be?ò  Students may dress up in the 

career attire of their choice.

.

February 3rd, Friday -- Closing All System Mass at 8:30 

a.m. Immaculate Conception Catholic Church

3 and 5 day students will sit with teachers in front of the 

Church, 2 day students will sit with parents.  Parents will 

stay for Mass and transport children to school.  Preschool 

morning classes will start at approximately 9:45 a.m. and 

dismiss at regular time.  Students are encouraged to 

wear school uniform.



Our mission at Xavier is to 
keep Christ as the center of 
our daily lives and to care 
for one another in a loving

and safe learning 
environment.

Xavier
Catholic School

News From PTO
In case of Inclement Weather

LRCSS will follow USD 453 
announcements for closures on the 
ƭƻŎŀƭ ƴŜǿǎ ǎǘŀǘƛƻƴǎΦ  LŦ ǘƘŜǊŜ ƛǎ ŀ άƭŀǘŜ 
ǎǘŀǊǘέΣ ǎǘŀŦŦ ŀƴŘ ŦŀŎǳƭǘȅ ǿƛƭƭ ǊŜǇƻǊǘ ǘƻ 
school at 9:15 a.m. with students 
required to report at 9:45 a.m.




